
Vermont Chapter report for 2021 
 
Another Quiet Report from Vermont, although Our State has become a “Destination 
State” especially during the past year.  Visitorship has noticeably increased largely 
due to the Pandemic and increased interest in outdoor pursuits. 
 
Stratton Mountain Caretakers report 7,658 visitors over the season, many climbed the 
steps to enjoy the amazing view from the tower. 
 
Our Northern Report from Kevin Williamson states that the Monadnock Mountain 
Trail continues to remain Closed. 
 
Our Membership stands at 15 at present Time. 
 
Peter Hayes .... Vermont Chapter Director 
  
  
  
 
 
 


